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From: louise bremner 

Sent: 24 August 2017 10:40

To: LocalPlan

Cc:

Subject: Re: TWLP Examination - Consultation on Proposed Main Modifications - feedback 

for community consultation

Categories:

Dear Dave, 

 

many thanks for forwarding on all the amendments. I am really shocked that new house builds have now 

increased from 15555 to 17280. How many times have the community got to feedback to say that we do 

not have the infrastructure and we do not want anymore open / green spaces (be they brownfield sites) 

concreted up. This is our heritage as well as spaces and places that improve overall health and wellbeing 

(INTEGRATED APPRAISAL (Sustainability Appraisal; Strategic Environmental Assessment; Health Impact 

Assessment & Equality Impact Assessment) Sustainability (Integrated) Appraisal (SA) Addendum Report 

July 2017). We do not have the roads or parking spaces for the amount of cars that will be increased as a 

consequence of the new builds. We do not have the medical and educational provisions as it stands now.  

 

The LocalPlan should concentrate on what the current community want to see to make our area a better 

and safer place.  

 

In respect of this please can you and Richard tell me why there are no St Georges / Priorslee sites included 

in the LocalPlan appendix list designated sites of biodiversity and geodiversity (Appendix E P.172)? 

 

The Albion Bank (Butterfly Conservation area) and Redhill Ecology Park is missing from the plan. In 

addition to this so is all the TWC green guarantee sites identified including The Flash. The cockshutt is also 

missing (ancient woodland). 

 

In addition to this please can you let me know why housing is currently being passed through/ considered 

on green and open spaces that are not included as designated areas in the Local Plan? 

 

Please can you include the above information in your consultation. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Bremner 
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